
  
Waterfront Safety Committee 

April 20, 2019 
 

Minutes 
 
Attendance: 
Committee: Craig Brigham, Gordon Fuller, Bill Haverty, Jeffrey Wilt 
Community Participants:  Jim Coughlin 
  
The meeting was called to order at 10 AM. 
 
Report on Saturday Cove Float  
 
The Town of Northport has offered to transfer ownership of the float to the Northport Village 
Corporation (NVC) at no charge.  NVC will be responsible for relocating float to Bayside. The float could 
be moved as soon as April 28 if the transfer is approved by the Board Overseerers.  
 
Craig Brigham moved that the WSC recommend that the NVC Board of Overseers accept ownership of 
the Saturday Cove float.  The motion was seconded by Bill Haverty and passed with unanimous support, 
with thanks to the Town.  
 
Communicating Ratified Rules and Voluntary Registration Process 
 
The committee reach consensus on communicating updated rules and voluntary registration process 
through the following outlets:  
 

1. An article in Spring 2019 Tell Tale. 
2. Post Ratified Rules on BaysideMaine.com 
3. Post rules at the Wharf and on the bulletin boards throughout the Village. 
4. Distribute copies of the rules and the new registration form at NYC Kick-Off event. 

 
Voluntary Registration for Watercraft Stored on NVC Property 
 
The committee asked the Wharfmaster to develop a registration form.  The form will be available at the 
Village Office, BaysideMaine.com, and the Village Office.  
 
The WSC will purchase registration stickers similar to those used in Rockport. Stickers will be distributed, 
by the Wharfmaster or at Village Office, to those completing a registration form. 
  
Next Meeting 
 
Saturday, May 11 at 10 AM at 35 Main Street in Bayside or by telephone (dial-in number is 605-475-
4902 and access code is 577505#). 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM. 
 


